Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO58- UNOCAL 6129
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Mon 10/1/2012 11:25 AM
End: Mon 10/1/2012 11:30 AM
Duration: 5 minutes

Phone call from Antonio Newman re the UNOCAL at 3420 35" St. He said he was interested in the property. He was in
GeoTracker looking at the reports but did not know what the status of site was. | said | was not familiar enough with the
case to provide him any information. | briefly scanned the file and said there did not appear to any active remediation
taking place. There also appeared to a workplan for down gradient plume delineation.

Mr. Newman said the contamination at the site may be from the gas station across the way. He indicated there had
been excavation when the tanks were removed/replaced in 1989. | responded with the primary source of
contamination may be gone but contaminated material may still be in place. | also mention the possibility of
subsequent releases. If interested he should speak with an attorney re a cleanup agreement. As a property owner he
would become an RP.



